Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region VI- Western Visayas
DIVISION OF AKLAN
Kalibo, Akian

February 7, 2018

To:  Chief Education Supervisors _-
Education Program Supervisor In-charge of SPS

Public Schools District Supervisor of Numancia and New Washington
School Heads Concerned

Dear Sirs/Mesdames:

Please find attached letter from Ruding G. Villaruz, Philippine Sports
Commission {(PSC) Coordinator — lloilo, inviting coaches of Numancia Integrated
school and New Washington Comprehensive National High School to

participate to Sports Mapping Action Research for Talent Identification (SMART-
D).

Parficipation to this activity is subject to the no-disruption- of—closses policy
as stipulated in DepEd Order No.9, s. 2005, entitled "Ins‘rt?uf:ng Measures 1o
InCrease Engaged Tme-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance therewith”. The
school head should take the necessary measure to ensure that the teaching

load of Teacher-Participants and Coaches will be taken cared of and NO
classes wiit be missed by the learners. | | |

Travel expenses shall be charged against the local funds.

For your information and guidance.

very fruly yours,

FOR THE SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT:

o

“—~
JOSE NIRO R. NILLASCA
Education Program Supervisor
iIN-Charge
Office of the Asst. Schools Division Superintendent
IN-Charge of the Division
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Subject: PSC invite

From: = Ruding Villaruz (cukelebrﬂn@yahm.cﬂrn)

To: - tropa.marth20@yahoo.com;
- Date:  Tuesday February 6,2018 11:07 AM

- Dr. Ernesto F. Servillon, Jr.

MNSA, CESO VI
Schools Division Superintendent
Division of Aklan

Attention:

Ms Ericka Dela Cruz

Teacher i

New Washington Comprehensive High School

Ms Rialyn C. Sabido
Teacher |, Special Program in Sports adviser
Numangcia Integrated School

Greetings in the Name of Sports!

In line with the Philippine Sports Commission SMART ID program to be conducted this coming

February 8- 10 2018, please be informed that we are extending this invitation to you as one of the
participants in this 3 day activity. |

Venue will be at the Jubilee Hall located inside SPED school at the corner of General Luna-Mabini
Street Hoilo City. For your reference, please see below details:

A. No registration Fee |

B. PSC will handie hotel and food accommodations from February 7-11 2018
C. Call Time will be at 7:30 am

D. Please wear playing/walking shorts on February 9 and 10 as there will be drills to be conducted.

Should you have any concern regarding this communication, please feel free to contact the
undersigned at 0917 922 1136. |

Thank You and looking forward for your participation.

Best Regards,

Ruding G. Villaruz

PSC Coordinator

Hoilo
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